
 
Class News: Friday 10th January 2025  

 

Hazel Class: Hazel have had a very busy term in the run up to Christmas.  

In Maths we have been making equal groups and finding fun 

ways to demonstrate this (including using sweets)!  

In English we have been listening to lots of songs and poems to 

see if we can identify rhyming words.  

Hazel class worked together to create a lovely Remembrance 

Day poem.  

Hazel headed down to Forest School and had lots of fun tying 

brightly coloured ribbons to one of the big trees. They worked 

together to reach the higher branches, and the result was 

AMAZING!  

As we neared the end of term, 

Hazel enjoyed some Christmas 

activities including Bingo, making 

our own Christmas cards, our 

annual trip to the panto to see 

Snow White and of course a visit 

from Father Christmas! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Lime Class: Lime class have taken well to their 

new PE subject, all having a go at yoga and 

pushing themselves.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

They have also started a new topic in science, the Human 

Body and began this by describing and researching cells. 

They managed to find some good close ups of onion 

plant cells using the 

microscopes.  

Also, in English they have 

been discussing the 

purpose and 

audience of texts.  

Well done Lime class 

a smashing start to 

the term. 

 


